
Friday 21st January

Dear Parents and Carers,

Wednesday Word

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/good-news?pid=MTA101634&v=49.4

Walk to School Initiative – we are encouraging the children to walk at least part of their journey to 
school once a week. If they do so for the month then they will get a badge. This is a national 
initiative and one we have done before (a few years ago) The Eco council are very keen for us to 
implement this so please support this if you can.  

Covid Cases As I stated in my email yesterday Covid cases are high in the school now. Please 
continue to wear masks/face coverings on site until cases begin to fall.

Sacramental Programme Y3. Many thanks for returning the forms. The children will be prepared for 
the Sacraments in school and I will send more information out in due course. 

Parking and Drop Offs. 

Please park responsibly around our school. 

I saw some very near misses this morning when parents were pulling their cars on to the pavement 
on Rackhouse Road to drop off. Please stay on the road and do not put our children at risk. Many 
thanks for your support.

With prayers,

Sarah Yates

Head Teacher

Love God, Love One Another


